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HB 1368 RELATING TO THE KING KAMEHAMEHA CELEBRATION 

COMMISSION 
 

First, we apologize for this late testimony and ask that our strong support for the 
Commission be noted for the record. 
 
Whatever the circumstances have been in the past and currently, the Commission 
needs your support in their attempt to function this year. 
 
In June, we will be celebrating 100 years of this Commission’s existence. 
 
In addition, the Ahahui Kaahumanu is celebrating its 110th Anniversary and will be 
bringing in our Neighbor Island chapters to celebrate with us on Oahu.  We would like 
this celebration to be a wonderful, joyous one and need your support in granting the 
Commission’s requests included in this bill. 
 
Your kind consideration of the approval of this bill is greatly appreciated.  If you have 
any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (808) 927-5546 or via e-mail 
at pnamuo@gmail.com. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Pauline Nakoolani Namuo, President 
Ahahui Kaahumanu 
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